A message from GLOVER ES

Dear Glover Families,

Instead of a list of things to remember, | wanted to take this time to personally thank each and
every one of you for your support of our efforts here at Glover. Today (and every day) was a
magical day. In each classroom, children could be seen learning, laughing, and playing in their
comfiest, coziest clothes! First graders were reading under forts with flashlights by the "fire".
Kindergartners were free-styling with MC Rap (Mr. Reynolds) to "Jammin' in my Jammies".
Third graders were participating in a Yankee Book Swap and the teachers were surprised by a
visit from a special alumni, Soraya Darvish, and our beloved Mrs. Doyle, who helped us push
our annual holiday carts full of coffee, bagels, donuts, and treats around the hallways. We'll top
off this day with a school-wide sing along this afternoon. If you want a glimpse into the magic,
it's all on Twitter @GloverSchool. As | write this email, Mrs. McCarthy's Team 25 just popped
into the office to serenade us. Simply breathtaking.

| share this with you to illustrate the joy that your children bring into all of our lives, particularly
mine. The number of children who brought in homemade cookies, gifts, cards, and more for me
is overwhelming. Thank you all! The holiday wishes, the magical feel in the air here at Glover,
and that palpable excitement that our little ones have at this time of year is truly a gift of
immeasurable impact. Thank you for trusting us with your children, thank you for sharing your
lives with us, and thank you, from the bottom of my heart, for allowing me the opportunity to be
a part of your extended family.

I wish you the happiest, safest, most relaxing holiday break filled with joy, laughter, and love
because that's what your children bring me each and every day.

Thank you,

Karen
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